

Republic of the Philippines OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION Regional Office III



CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM

No. 37, series of 2021

For : ALL PRESIDENTS / HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS

(HEIS) IN REGION III OFFERING ALLIED HEALTH PROGRAMS

Subject: REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT COPY OF THE

GUIDELINES FOR ESTABLISHING VACCINATION CENTERS IN UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES PREPARED BY THE CHED PUBLIC

HEALTH EXPERTS GROUP (PHEG)

Date : 24 March 2021

In view of the meeting of CHED Chairperson Prospero J. De Vera III with Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) issued Authority to Conduct Limited Face-to-Face Classes during the COVID-19 Pandemic held on March 23, 2021 (Tuesday) from 10:00 AM to 12:00 NN via Zoom, all HEIs offering allied health programs are requested to provide comments on the draft copy of the "Guidelines for Establishing Vaccination Centers in Universities and Colleges prepared by the CHED Public Health Experts Group (PHEG)". The draft copy may be accessed through this link: bit.ly/VaccinationCenterGuidelines.

Relative to this, the CHEDRO-III would like to request for your comments on the said draft and submit via Google Form using this link: bit.ly/requestforcomments. The deadline for accepting comments is on 25 March 2021.

Should there be any queries, the designated staff may directly coordinate with Mr. John Wesley S. Calagui I and/or Dr. Paolo T. Lumanlan, Education Supervisors II, at telephone numbers (045) 455-1662/402-6659 or email at ched.gov.ph.

For the concerned HEIs' compliance, please.

MARIA TERESITA MACANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV